
 
 

 

 

 

 

UNIT CHIEF 

JOHN OWENS 

THOUSAND HILLS PRESCRIBED BURN 

 

San Luis Obispo County- Tentatively, Thursday, June 15, through Friday, June 16, 2023, 

burning of hazardous vegetation will occur along Thousand Hills Rd. East of Pismo Beach. In 
cooperation with the SLO County Fire Safe Council, SLO County APCD, the National Weather 
Service, the California Air Resources Board, and local landowners, firefighters from CAL FIRE 
will conduct a 170 acre burn as a phase of the Thousand Hills Vegetation Management 
Project. Burning is expected to begin at 9:45 a.m. and conclude by 6:00 p.m. 

If conditions are not suitable for good consumption and optimal smoke dispersal, the burn will 
be rescheduled.  

 

APCD Media Contact: 

Meghan Field 

San Luis Obispo County 

Air Pollution Control District  

805-781-5912 

mfield@co.slo.ca.us  
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DATE: 

June 12, 2023 

 
CONTACT: 
Toni Davis 

Public Information Officer 
805-242-6250 
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